
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES  
February 9, 2021 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:05 PM BY MAYOR GREG SCHENKER 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and Atlantic City Press (Teleconference) and has been posted on the Borough 
Hall bulletin board showing the time and place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Conway, Norman, Whittaker, Hoffman and Blazer 
 
Absent: Councilman Mike Porretta 
 
Also Present: Mayor Greg Schenker, Attorney Angela Costigan (Zoom) and Jen Heller (Vince Polistina 
& Assoc.) 
 
Mayor Schenker reported that he reached out to former Parks & Rec Commissioner, Ron Esposito to see 
if he wanted to be on the 13th Street Pedestrian Bike Path Committee. 
 
Mayor Schenker reported that he reached out to the Mayor of Hammonton to set up a meeting to discuss 
the Joint Court and has received no response. 
 
Mayor Schenker thanked the Borough road crew for a great job on clearing the roads during these past 
storms. 
 
Mayor Schenker informed Council of the resignation of employee Kevin Stadtmueller from the Public 
Works Dept. Greg wished Kevin well at his new job. Greg stated that we are in the process of accepting 
applications for Public Works Laborer. 
 
Mayor Schenker (Inaudible) 
 
A discussion on Ordinance for Landlord Registration. 
 
Discussion on the placement of the Veterans’ Memorial. Council will visit site after meeting. 
 
Mayor Schenker read letter from County Executive Dennis Levinson regarding the possibility of   
Countywide Courts merger. The County is asking for a resolution to approve a feasibility study on the 
mergers. 
 
Mayor Schenker requested that a resolution be added to the agenda to approve Mosquito spraying in the 
Borough. 
 
Solicitor Angela Costigan reviewed Ordinances with Mayor and Council. 
 
Clerk Gatto reported that Councilman will be receiving their Chromebooks this evening and they will be 
used only for Council meetings. All agenda packets will be sent to their Chromebooks. 
 
A discussion ensued on the next step with the 13th Street Pedestrian Bike Path. 
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Mayor Schenker reported on a notice he received on controlled burning in Folsom. A discussion ensued. 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC: no comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN  
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 7:24 PM with ayes all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


